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December 23, 1924.

Sergeant A.5. Ilorry, 
Sergeants * 'less,
5th Reglnent, C.G.A.
Bay .Street, Victoria, B.C.

üy dear Sergeant Horry
Thank yon very much for the good wishes

and these Iexpressed in your letter of the 15th, 
nost cordially reciprocate to yourself and all the 
members of the aidsregiment.

The photograph you mention arrived1
last night, and 1 was indeed very glad to got it.

and I was able to1 gave myself an honest test, name practically every old member of the ;e3s, without 
reference to the legend belowl Old Fran;- latcheranydoes not appear to be a minute older.

It was a very Kind thought on the part 
this reminder of ourof my old friends to send me former association, and I assure then through you nat 

their courtesy was much appreciated.
I hope you have good news about the

Governor General * s Cup.
T?ith best wishes,

I am,
Ever yours faithfully.


